October 8th, 2022

Vanessa Countryman, Secretary
Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, NE

Washington, DC 20549-0609

Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-18-21)

Dear Secretary Countryman:

I am writing in strong support of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of Securities Loans”.

As a retail Investor | support any and all added transparency to the market. There is no reason a
large predatory hedge fund should get the advantage of hiding their moves. | support
transaction-by-transaction reporting, the 15-minute reporting requirement, and larger punitive
punishments for entities caught naked short selling a company. An entity cannot be allowed to
treat fines as a cost of doing business.

Sincerely,

A Concerned Investor



